Email Invitation to Participate in the TAG Online Survey

Dear [FirstName],

You are being invited to take part in a brief online survey because you previously received the **Adolescent Health: Think, Act, Grow**[®] (TAG) Playbook, which is provided by the HHS Office of Adolescent Health's (OAH). We value your feedback and would like to follow-up and get your thoughts. Your feedback will help us to revise TAG and, ultimately, better improve the health of America's 42 million adolescents.

OAH has developed a survey conducted through Survey Monkey. Participation in the 10-15 minute survey is voluntary. A consent question at the start of the survey will confirm participation. You can stop participating at any time, and your responses will not affect you or your organization in any way. Information shared in the survey will be kept confidential and protected to the extent allowed by law. This means:

- 1. You can decline to answer any questions or discontinue the survey at any time.
- 2. OAH will take all possible measures to ensure that only project staff have access to collected information.

The purpose of this feedback survey is to gather information about how you or your organization has used TAG products, including the TAG Playbook, and your satisfaction with the products you have accessed. If you have accessed TAG products but have not yet *used* them, we would like to know that as well. All information collected will help us revise TAG and better reach America's 42 million adolescents.

Your survey link will be active until February 1, 2019. Please complete your survey by that time. You can access the survey through the button at the end of this invitation.

If there are others to whom you have distributed the TAG Playbook, we kindly ask that you please forward the attached invitation requesting their participation in this same survey. This action will in no way affect your participation in the TAG survey.

We look forward to hearing from you! Do not hesitate to reach out with any questions, concerns, or comments you have. You can reach us at TAGTeam@hhs.gov.

<<<INSERT SURVEY LINK>>>

With kind regards,

Emily Novick Team Lead, Division of Strategic Communications HHS Office of Adolescent Health